
NEWSLETTER

Don’t forget to check out feeds on
socials below

OFNC Statement on Special
Schools Eyecare Service fee

New GOC Standards launched

Joint response to NHS reform plans

North Staffs & Stoke Paediatric
service accreditation meeting
now open to all Staffordshire

Optometrists for 2025.

 For meeting link, contact LOC
office by 2nd February on

admin@staffsloc.co.uk with name,
practice name & address.

Reminder- College CMGs are updated
regularly so ensure you check online and

use them for all patient management,
whether enhanced services or NHS/PVT

sight tests.

 EeRS / CINAPSIS update 
coming soon...

Updated North
Staffordshire &
Stoke (UHNM)
referrals
document
coming soon.

College HQ funding available
for Staffordshire

Optometrists who are keen to
participate in enhanced

services - Prof cert Glauc,
Higher cert Glauc.

Expressions of interest please
contact the LOC office.

look out for our new
website coming soon...
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